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Note: the meeting was shortened due to overlap with other AES special events 

 

After a brief introduction of the scope of TC-NAS for the benefit of new attendees, a round of presentations was done. 

139th AES Convention meeting minutes have been approved, with no remarks. 

In reference to the networking track leadership, given that Tim Shuttleworth has stepped down, Nicolas Sturmel is also proposing 
himself for this role. 

Nicolas offered a short summary of AES67 status: 

 no additional official documents have been released after oct 2015 
 a plugfest was conducted in Washington in November 2015, with successful interoperability testing between the 

participating companies, except for a single case which was due to usage of a previous version SDP implementation 
 Unicast testing, that requires SIP, revealed that most SIP implementations need to be updated 
 A SIP tutorial was planned and is currently in progress 

Next AES67 plugfest is planned in London during fall 2016. 

Christos Chousidis mentioned that he is working on wireless audio networks using 802.11, and suggested that this topic should be 
raised and considered within the TC-NAS. A workshop has been suggested as appropriate to introduce this topic, possibly targeting 
the 142th AES Convention in Berlin during spring 2017. 

As no new business was raised, the meeting has been ajourned to the next meeting, planned for October 2016 in Los Angeles. 

 


